
Year 5/6 Autumn Term 2019 

What makes us tick?  

Welcome to the Autumn term in Y56. We have lots of new and exciting topics 

planned for this year starting with an exploration of the human body. Children will be 

looking at the body’s major systems including circulatory, digestive, urinary and 

nervous systems. From the inner workings of the heart to making poo, we’re looking 

forward to delving into this fascinating topic and producing some fantastic work in 

our science books!  

Key dates:  

19.09.19 – Y56 Stay and Read (2:30-3pm) 

20.09.19 – Flexdance Day 

14.10.19 – Parents Evening (3:30-5:45pm) 

15.10.19 – Parents Evening (3:30-5:45pm) 

17.10.19 – HAS Cross County (Times TBC) 

21.10.19 – Harvest Festival Day 

23.10.19 – Halloween Disco 

25.10.19 – School closes for half term 

04.11.19 – School Opens  

13.11.19 – Photo Day (individual) 

15.11.19 – Children in Need 

11.12.19 – Foundation Stage Nativity 

12.12.19 – KS1 Nativity 

13.12.19 – Christmas Jumper and Dinner 

Day 

19.12.19 – Y56 Xmas Party 

20.12.19  - School Closes 

Clubs: 

 Drawing Club with Mrs Stamp and Mrs 

Whitton – Tuesday lunchtimes. 

 Rugby Club – Tuesday afterschool with 
Mr. Morgan  
 

 Pizza Club – Thursday lunch times with 
Mrs. Wilkinson.  

 

 Girls Football – Friday Lunchtime with Mr. 
Moy. 

 

 Moody Boots Association – lunchtimes 
with Mr Morgan (drop in) 

 

 TT Rock Stars – Thursday lunchtimes with 
Miss Stainton 

General: 

 We would like to wish a warm welcome back to Miss Stainton who has re-joined year 6 after 

her maternity leave.  

 Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform (white polo t-shirts now 

permitted) and has appropriate indoor footwear at all times.  

 A reminder the PE kit is black shorts and plain white or branded CPPS t-shirt. Your child may 

also bring a tracksuit top and bottoms (or similar) for outdoor activities during poor weather.  

 Our morning Lexia club for children with an account continues. Children can come up to the 

Y56 Pod at 8:30am every day.  

 


